
From the Desk of Miss McElfresh 
Weekly Update 

     The students had a very busy week in 2nd grade this week!  We 
started our week with a Lenten Penance Service, where the students 
made their confessions for this liturgical season.  Students were also 
treated to a school showing of the Lion King performance on 
Wednesday.  On Thursday, the 2nd graders took part in the filming of 
our school’s music video.  We also began learning about the Eucharist 
and continued our studies of subtraction with regrouping.  Overall, it 
was an incredibly productive week.   
 
     Unfortunately, there have been a few behavior problems over the 
course of this week.  I understand that we have been out of our 
routine for a few weeks now; however, students are still asked to 
remain respectful and to listen during lessons.  Please remember 
that you are required to sign your child’s planner each night, to 
confirm that you have seen your child’s behavior report for the day.  
This will ensure that there are no surprises when report cards are 
sent home next week.  I encourage you to speak with your children 
about the need to remain dedicated to their studies and lessons 
throughout the remainder of the school year.   

 
CALLING ALL VOLUNTEERS: 
 Mrs. Holtgrewe will be assembling the school yearbook this year and 
is in need of photos of special events throughout the 2015-2016  
school year.  If you have any  photos from these events, please email 
them to her at ericah@mountcarmelschool.net 
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Upcoming Events 
 

Academic Showcase 
Math Madness 

March 16 
6:30 to 7:30 

 
St. Patrick’s Day 
Green Free Dress 

March 17 
 

1st Communion Parent 
Meeting 

March 22 
6:30 

What are we learning next week? 

 
Reading:  Book Clubs.   
 
Math:  How do you subtract with 
regrouping? Topic 10 Test 
 
Writing:  Handwriting practice 
 
Science:  What are push and pull? Wrap Up 
 
Religion:  What is the Sacrament of 
Eucharist?  What is the Last Supper? 

 

 


